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                        Harvest Fayre 9th September! 
 
Finally, after months of planning our Harvest Fayre Summer 
Event has arrived. This year the summer event has been 
scaled up significantly by moving the event to the Paddock 
next to Chipping Hall with direct access off the A10. The Ban-
ners are already in place as I sure many of you will have seen. 
 
The extra space has allowed a much larger event to be 
staged in keeping with other events hosted by neighboring 
Villages. This year you can expect to see a wide variety of 
food stalls, Plant stalls and Craft Stalls, along with amuse-
ment rides for young Children. Entertainment will be pro-
vided by a staged band along with a Bar serving a variety of 
drinks and vendors offering Coffee, Teas, soft Drinks, and 
cakes too. 
 
We will be staging a Dog Show in the show ring that you are 
all encouraged to participate in. Buckland and Chipping have 
a very large dog population, so it’s a great opportunity to 
show them off. More details of this overleaf. 
 
To celebrate the Harvest season and reflect the hard work of 
the farmers that surround our villages we will also have 
some classic tractors in attendance.   We have tried our hard-
est to include something for everyone. Some seating and a 
covered marquee will be on site should the sun get too hot, 
or a shower pass by. 
 
After the dog show there will we some participation events 
for everyone to join in with including Tug of War, Egg Catch 
challenge and Karaoke. We will open the Fayre at 11am and 
we will run through until 4pm 
 
We have to say a very big thankyou to Jason Noy for allowing 
us to use his field and to Caroline Scott for the use of the 
marquee and some welcome sponsorship from Direct Car-
pets towards the banner printing. We will be raising money 
for the fantastic Isabel Hospice and to help with the upkeep 
of the Parish. 
 
It will be great to see other villages visit us, especially since 
we lost the Countryman Inn. So please all come along. A 
good launch year ensures we can keep this an annual event. 
Let your families know and share the news on social media.  

 
 

 
 
Of Course, with any event of this kind it takes more than a 
few people to run the event and extra Volunteers would be 
most welcome to help direct cars entering and leaving on the 
day and to help erect the marquee on Friday 8th. Please get 
in touch. 
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Calling all Children 
Buckland & Chipping Parish Council has a few Coronation 
mugs left.  If you haven’t already had yours, then there could 
be a Coronation mug waiting for you.  First come, first 
served.  To qualify you need to have been aged 18 or under 
on the day of the Coronation of His Majesty The King Charles 
III (6th May 2023) and to live in Buckland or Chipping.  Please 
contact Helen Dauris if you would like to claim your mug. 
 

 
 
Pimm’s Evening Report 
Our first Parish Pimms evening took place on Sat 22nd 
July at St Andrews. Despite the terrible evening 
weather, we had great turn out and a welcome chance 
for some new acquaintances to be made. Adrian and 

Dave added some fantastic impromptu A cappella sing-
ing and Penny gave us a wonderful demonstration of 
Morris dancing. We raised £55 towards the Harvest 
Fayre fund and look forward to another event very 
soon. 
 

 
 
Bonfire Evening 
The Parish Bonfire Night will be held on the Common 
behind St Andrew's Church, Buckland on 5th Nov. The 
Bonfire will be lit at 7pm and Fireworks from 7.30pm. 
All residents, family and friends are invited. If anyone 
would like to assist, for example helping with the bon-
fire before the day or with the set up in the afternoon 
of the 5th, would you please contact Jeff Kenyon 
 
The next Parish Council meeting will take place in St 
Andrew's Church, Buckland at 7.30pm on Monday 4th 
September.  Any resident of the Parish is welcome to 
attend as an observer.   
 
Your Councillors: 
Chair Cllr Helen Dauris: Old Rectory, Buckland, 01763 
272023, helend.bucklandandchippingpc@gmail.com 
Vice-Chair Cllr Robert Arkle: 4 Chipping Hall Cottages, 
Chipping  01763 271052 robertarklebuckchippar-
ish@gmail.com 
Cllr Jeffrey Kenyon: Ashford Cottage, Chipping, 01763 
274163, jeffrey.kenyon789@gmail.com  
Cllr Penny Newman: 22 Hill View, Buckland, 01763 
272592, penny.jb.newman@gmail.com  
Cllr Debbie Thompson: 7 Hill View, Buckland, 07969 
752574 debbietbucklandandchippingpc@gmail.com 
Parish Clerk:  Caroline Scott:  
clerk.bucklandandchippingpc@gmail.com 


